
Eve O’Sullivan 
= 

To: lugano@eircom.net 
Subject: FW: lndaver IPC Application 

Good Afternoon Grainne, 

This waste application (Reg No. 167-1) is at pre Article 14 stage (check out Waste Management Licensing 
Regulations 2000 @ www.irlgov.ie). 

Until such time as the Agency’s board makes a decision on issuing a Proposed Decision (1st draft of the licence) any 
third party can make a submission in writing to the Agency. I am not aware of when the board will make this decision. 

As soon as the Proposed Decision is issued to the Applicant and the Submittors there will be a month’s deadline for 
receipt of Objections. There is a fee of ‘2190.46 for an objection and an extra E63.49 for a request for an oral hearing 
which can be made at the same time. 

If there are objections received in relation to this waste licence application the Agency will form a Technical Committee 

It who will take all objections into account when drafting the Final Licence. The Agency’s board will decide whether to 
grant a Final Licence or not and also on the Licence’s conditions. 

Please send in your submission in writing to the EPA, Waste Licensing Division, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. 
Wexford quoting the Reg No. 167-l. You are invited at any time to ring or email us to find out what stage this licence is 

Regards 
Eve O’Sullivan 

----Original Message----- 
From: Grainne Russell [SMTP:lugano@eircom.net] 
Sent: 03 April 2003 13:36 . 

To: info@epa.ie 
Subject: lndaver IPC Application 

Is it still possible to object to the application made by lndaver Ireland for an IPC licence for their proposed facility at 
Carranstown, Co. Meath. If so, what guidelines do you have available for making such objections ? 

Kind Regards, 

m Grainne Russell 
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